
 

 

 

$378 instructional technology in the classroom 

$218 science lab supplies 

$176 counselor professional development for teachers 

$62  technology support staff

$53 busses for field trips

$42 makerspace materials

$39 robotics parts & materials

$35 classroom instructional materials allowance 
for teachers 

$35 professional development for teachers

$28 software in the classrooms

$11 annual accounting fees, insurance, website,

$7 computer programming, coding & 3D 
printing classes 

$7 hospitality

-$111 budget surplus from 2017-2018

TOTAL = $980 (per student)

MAKE YOUR  
PLEDGE NOW

www.thescienceacademystemmagnet.org 

ANNUAL GIVING MATTERS

DUE BY:  
OCT 15TH

GOAL 
$279,300

http://www.thescienceacademystemmagnet.org
http://www.thescienceacademystemmagnet.org


Dear Science Academy Families - 

Annual Giving is the most direct way to monetarily support your child’s education at The 
Science Academy STEM Magnet.  Represented by a dedicated group of elected 
parents, SciFI works closely with The Science Academy STEM Magnet Staff to ensure 
instructional material needs are met.  The ask for each child is $980.  However, we 
ask that you contribute whatever you can.  Our goal is 100% participation from our 
Science Academy families - any level of contribution counts!

ANNUAL GIVING:
All contributions are tax deductible. 

Donations can me made in single payments or over 10 month installments.

*Every homeroom that reaches 100% will earn a movie night!*

An optional Clubs & Competitions contribution can be made via PayPal to help 
alleviate the costs of our students as they compete in areas such as Robotics, 

Science Bowl, Science Olympiad and Cyber Patriots. 

Please visit http://thescienceacademystemmagnet.org and click on the DONATE 
button to the right to pay via Credit Card or PayPal. 

Checks payable to SciFI are also accepted and can be dropped off in the Office. 

Please consider being as generous as you can to support The Science Academy STEM 
Magnet. All funds raised will be used within the current school year. 

Our high level of achievement is enhanced by the generosity of our Science Academy 
Families. Thank you for your commitment to our program!

The Science Academy Fundraising Initiative Board

Questions? scifiparents@gmail.com

http://thescienceacademystemmagnet.org

